


The first day to apply for a ballot by mail using Application for a Ballot by Mail (ABBM) or 

Federal Post Card Application (FPCA) is January 1, 2025. The last day to apply for ABBM 

(received, not postmarked) is April 22, 2025. For more information, please visit the Texas 

Secretary of State's website. 

Find additional election-related dates and information at Texas Secretary of State - Candidate 

Information (posted in accordance with TX. Legis. H.B. 305, effective September 1, 2019). 

Filing requirements are per state statute, available at Texas Secretary of State - Running for a 

Local Office, and those of the (City ot Ingram Charter). 

Positions on the ballot for the May 3, 2025 election are: 

• COUNCILMEMBER, PLACE Mark Delgado

• COUNCILMEMBER, PLACE Raymond Howard

• COUNCILMEMBER, PLACE Robert Kimbrough

These positions will serve a two-year term. 

Elections in the City of Ingram are conducted in accordance with the Texas Election Code and 

the City Charter.Formoreinformation,contacttheCitySecretary's Office at 830-367-5115 or by 

email at citysecretary@ingramtx.com. 

Voter registration is handled by Kerr County Elections Administrator and the Texas Secretary 

of State. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION AND ELECTION RESOURCES: 

• Application For A Place on the Ballot For a General Election (English & Spanish)

• Texas Secretary of State Election Advisories

• Important 2024 Election Dates - Texas Secretary of State

• Texas Ethics Commission

• Kerr County Elections Information

• H.B. 305 Notice - Internet Posting Requirements

• Current elected officials

• Campaign Finance Reports (Form C/OH) - Required pursuant to HB2626


